Dear «SALUTATION»:

Thank you for your recent gift to Colorado School of Mines. I hope that you will take the opportunity to maximize your donation through your current or former employer’s matching gift program. According to our records, «MATCH_CO_NAME» will match your gift. 

If our records are accurate and you are eligible, please obtain a matching gift form from your personnel office or on your company’s intranet. Please send the completed form to us by June 30, 2008. You may also visit our online search engine at www.matchinggifts.com/mines to view your company’s matching gift policy.

In addition to increasing your impact on Mines with your matched gift, the combined total of your contribution and your employer’s match will count toward membership in the School’s President’s Council societies.

Matching gifts provide a significant source of support to Mines programs each year.  Last year, corporations and foundations provided over $300,000 in matching gift contributions. Thank you for your personal contribution and for considering Mines the beneficiary of your corporate matching gift. If I can be of assistance, please call me at (303) 273-3153.

Sincerely,

Rosie Turner

Director, Annual Giving

P.S. If our records are inaccurate, please take a few moments and visit our website: www.oia.mines.edu. There you will find a link to update your information online
